Huntingdon Borough Community Development Committee Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, May 7, 2024

The Huntingdon Borough Community Development Committee meeting was held in the Borough Conference Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
The guest present were Jennifer Clark, Joseph Thompson, Linda DeArmitt, Renne Lloyd, Kayla Shore, Jidah Lloyd, Micah Lloyd, Hannah Lloyd and Mackenzie Kuncher.
Members present were President James Bair, Vice-President David Fortson, Councilman Robert Jackson, Councilwoman DeeDee Brown, Councilman Terry Green, Councilwoman Jennifer Powell, Mayor Thomas Yoder, Chief of Police Charles Streightiff, Borough Manager Chris Stevens, and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Chairwoman Jennifer Powell called the Community Development Committee meeting to order at 3:30 PM.
Chairwoman Jennifer Powell recognized the guest present and asked for their comments.
Linda DeArmitt thanked Mayor Thomas Yoder for receiving an award from the Tourist Promotion for Mayfest.
Mayor Thomas Yoder said that he was the only one there from the borough and he went up to get it. Thomas said that he did mention Linda DeArmitt and how many years she had done Mayfest.
Linda DeArmitt said there was nothing mentioned about that in the newspaper.
Linda DeArmitt said she had some suggestions on Mayfest to help and gave them.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said that Mayfest had made over $4,000.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said there were also vendor surveys that were sent out and received back.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said that applications were received ahead of the event.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said there were only 2 issues with one being at the Post Office and the other one was where the port-a-potties were set.
Jennifer Clark asked if were shuttling people like we had talked about before.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said that no we did not, that they parked at the Blair Building parking lot.
Chairwoman Jennifer Powell called on the Grants Administrator’s report.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens mentioned that Juniata College had received the TASA grant of $998,000 for the sidewalks and ADA curb ramps.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said that Balzer’s will be here May 21st to install the clock.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens reported that the 7th Street Parking lot project is ready to go out to bid.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens reported that the Juniata College students had stenciled 230 drains in the borough with do not dump here.
Chairwoman Jennifer Powell called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Chris Stevens said that we are doing a study on the Moore Street Corridor, and it was mentioned about Moore Street to Mifflin Street and from Mifflin Street to Washington Street, which are 2 other projects Juniata College is going to do.
Chairwoman Jennifer Powell called on the mayor’s report.
Thomas Yoder said we will be adding 12 additional hanging baskets on Penn Street and will be planting the flowerpots.
Chairwoman Jennifer Powell called on old business.
There was nothing reported under old business since it was already talked about.
Chairwoman Jennifer Powell called on new business.
There was nothing reported under new business.
Executive Session was not called for.
After no further business, the Community Development Committee meeting was adjourned at 3:52 PM.
Minutes submitted by,



Richard S. King
Borough Secretary
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